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Approval of London Borough of Lewisham’s Air Quality Action Plan 
  
Dear Jennifer and Catherine, 
   
Thank you for the submission of your Air Quality Action Plan (AQAP) to the GLA for final 
approval.  
 
The plan is comprehensive, including all the actions required by the statutory London Local Air 
Quality Management framework and number of additional locally derived actions. It also 
includes a range of clear targets and deadlines, some of which were enhanced in response to 
feedback from GLA/TfL and your residents. Thank you for taking these comments on board.  
  
I am happy to confirm that the AQAP is approved. Good luck with delivery of this plan, and we 
look forward to seeing progress outlined in your Annual Status Reports, which are due for 
submission to us at the end of May each year. 

Kind regards, 

 
 
 
Philip Graham 
Executive Director  
Good Growth  
 

 

 
Jennifer Daothong 
Executive Director for Housing, Regeneration and Public 
Realm 
Catherine Mbema 
Director of Public Health London Borough of Lewisham  
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